
Dan Quick 
1019 Kennedy Dr. 
Grand Island, NE 68803 
ddquick57@gmail.com 
November 14, 2024 
 
Dr. Matt Gotschall 
President 
Central Community College  
3134 W. Highway 34 
Grand Island, NE 68802 
 
Dear Dr. Gotschall and Members of the Board of Governors, 
 
I am writing to formally announce my resignation from the Central Community College 
Board of Governors, effective December 30, 2024. This decision follows my recent election 
to the Nebraska State Legislature. 
 
It has been an honor to serve on this board, working alongside dedicated members, our 
exceptional college president, and talented staff. Together, we have strived to create 
valuable opportunities for both high school students and adult learners. I am proud of what 
we have accomplished to support our community and provide accessible, high-quality 
education that fosters both personal and professional growth. 
 
While I am stepping down from my position on the board, I remain a staunch advocate for 
community colleges and the vital role they play in education and workforce development. I 
look forward to continuing my advocacy for community colleges in my new position and 
championing the resources and support they need to thrive. 
 
Thank you all for the camaraderie, support, and shared vision that have made my time here 
so rewarding. I wish Central Community College continued success and growth in its 
mission to serve our community. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Dan Quick 
 



The College President recommends acceptance of Dan Quick’s resigna on from the Central Community 

College Board of Governors. 


